
 

 

West Calgary Ring Road 
Steel plate installation on-ramp:  

South-bound Stoney Trail to West-bound Trans-Canada Highway 

On the week of Monday, October 7, 2019, steel plates will be installed on a section of the ramp from 
south-bound Stoney Trail to west-bound Trans-Canada Highway.  

 Work will take place between 9 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. 
 The ramp will remain open but will be approximately half its width during the installation. 
 Delays should be expected; motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes if possible.  

 

Thank you for your patience during construction. Please check Alberta 511 for up-to-date traffic 
information.  

For more information about the West Calgary Ring Road, visit www.alberta.ca/west-calgary-ring-
road.aspx or westringroad.ca. 


